Queensland Government

Cabinet – March 2022
Implementation of the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island 
Premier and Minister for the Olympics

1. On 22 October 2021, the Premier and Minister for the Olympics signed the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island (IGA), which sets out terms of the partnership with the Federal Government to support the delivery of Queensland services to Norfolk Island.
2. Significant work has been undertaken by Queensland agencies cooperatively with the Federal Government to support the smooth continuity of essential health and education services from 
1 January 2022 under the IGA. This includes the operation of the Norfolk Island Central School and oversight and support of the federally operated Norfolk Island Health and Residential Aged Care Service. 
3. Cabinet noted the update on the transition of state-service delivery under the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island (IGA) and anticipated future work under the IGA. 
4. Attachments:
· Nil. 
